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EduCode Director
702-265-2770
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John Blomquist
Executive Director
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Our Mission

The mission of the Southern

Nevada Chapter of the International

Code Council is to support its
stakeholders in the creation and
maintenance of a safe built
environment.

SOUTHERN NEVADA CHAPTER
INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL

P.O. Box 400067
Las Vegas, NV 89140-0067
Phone 702-406-3719

www,snice. org

Knowledge to build on

July 20, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Subject:  Support for Andre Jaen, MCP, CBO, CSP, for ICC Board of
Directors, Director of Section C

Greetings, Ms. Davis,

The Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to
endorse Andre Jaen, MCP, CBO, CSP, for the position of Director of Section
C on the Board of Directors of the International Code Council.

Mr. Jaen has shown his commitment to the organization through service on
committees and councils, including being a founding member of the 1CC
Emerging Leaders Membership Council, and serving as Vice Chair and Chair.
Mr. Jaen was also the 2021 recipient of the Emory R. Rogers Fellowship in
Building Safety Leadership Award. We believe he will bring an experienced,
knowledgeable approach to his duties on the ICC Board of Directors.

It is with great enthusiasm that we express our support for Mr. Jaen for the
position of Director of Section C on the ICC Board of Directors and request
that the Nominating Committee nominate Mr. Jaen for this position.

Sincerely,

Wghe~

Matthew Brewer
SNICC President

international






